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From: "George" <cbheat@myfairpoint.net>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 9/9/2013 8:03 AM
Subject: Seelan Permit
Attachments: SEELAN PERMIT 2.pdf

Lannie,

Please find attached the revisions you requested. The boiler is existing the
only thing we are doing is a conversion burner. 

The tank protection will be on two sides as 2 sides are protected by the
grade of the driveway.

Could you use jim@charlieburnham.com for correspondence as it gets to me
sooner.

Also I am not sure of the cost of the permit I only filled in what I thought
to be correct.

Thanks

Jim Enrico
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